
Next Week in Reception 

Week Beginning 27th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

The children are now settling into Reception well and have learnt our class rules. 

Reading books will be sent home on Thursday / Fridays. Please ensure that your 

child brings their reading books with them every day.   

Cauliflower Christmas cards - We will start to make Christmas cards next week 

please look out for the order form in the next couple of weeks; if you would like 

to order the cards. 



Next Week in Reception 

Week Beginning 27th September 2021 

What we will be doing in school 

 

How you can help at home 

Topic – Super Me, Super You! 
This week we are continuing our topic by 

thinking about our favourite people, our 

families and our pets. 

We will be talking about and drawing 

pictures of them. 

 

 
 

Talk to your child about their family – who 

lives in the same home?  

Where do other family members live? 

Who else is a special person in their lives? 

Maths 

This week we will be making comparisons.  

(bigger, smaller and groups) 

 

 

Encourage your child to tidy up!  Ask your 

child to group their toys together. Do 

they have more blocks or cars? Do they 

have mostly red socks or blue socks? 

  

Phonics and tricky words 

We will recap s, a, t, p and we will learn     

i, n, m and d. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

See if you can spot the sounds we have 

learnt in the environment, for example, on 

a label, on a sign or in a book. 

 

Don’t forget to read with your child every 

day. There are two books in their reading 

bag for them to read with you and a 

picture book for you to share together. 

 

 

 

Additional learning 

We will make creations of our families using recycled materials.   

 



Next Week in Reception 

Week Beginning 27th September 2021 

 

We would really appreciate donations of spare clothes to keep at school in case children 

need changing during the day.  Please send in any spare pants, shorts, joggers or school 

trousers you may have.  Please also return borrowed clothes to school.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

The Reception Team 
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